
THE ZAMBEZI SOCIETY'S HISTORICAL SERIES. 
EPISODE 8: SUPPORT FOR ZIMPARKS 

April 2022 

In 2022, The Zambezi Society (Zamsoc) celebrates 40 years of conserving the precious 
wilderness and wildlife resources of the Zambezi River.  

To mark this important milestone in our history, our series of historical features highlights 
significant events and conservation achievements that we're proud of, spanning the four 
decades since the Society's formation in 1982. We are sharing these on our Social Media 
Instagram and Facebook platforms, with videos on You Tube, on our website and in a special 
Historical Series of Bulletin mailouts.  
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The Zambezi Society has always believed that we owe it to future generations to ensure that 
those areas of the Zambezi Valley which have been classified as “State Protected” continue t o 
be conserved as a valuable part of Southern Africa’s national heritage.  

While many organisations have shied away from supporting Zimbabwe’s Parks and Wildlife 
Management Authority - ZPWMA or ZimParks  – (which oversees the management of the 
country’s National Parks and other state protected areas), The Zambezi Society is one of the 
few conservation organisations which has recognised the need to work closely alongsid e, and in 
support of the Authority, to secure the future of the Zambezi Valley’s National Parks and other 
protected areas. This approach has always been a mainstay of The Zambezi Society’s 
ethos/culture. 

https://www.zimparks.org.zw/
https://www.zimparks.org.zw/


For decades, ZPWMA/ZimParks has received little fund ing due to economic and political 
challenges and its status as a self-funding Statutory Authority has prevented access to funding 
from the Fiscus. This has resulted in challenges for park management, conservation, anti -
poaching activities and research. The  work of National Parks rangers, who make a significant 
contribution to protecting wildlife in remote areas under harsh conditions, is often undervalued. 
Greater collaboration with the private sector is needed to address these issues as well as 
boosting staff morale, improving living conditions, training, forward planning and efficiency.  

Since the early 1990s, The Zambezi Society has helped to ease these challenges by assisting 
with training, food rations, logistics and research, to improve operational cap acity and policy-
making. Today, Zamsoc enjoys a special relationship of trust, collaboration and mutual respect 
with the Authority at all levels (especially with those working in the field at station level). We 
are privileged to be an integrated partner wi th ZPWMA/ZimParks in anti-poaching efforts in the 
Zambezi Valley, and to take part in various planning processes affecting this globally valuable 
area. 

We are extremely grateful to our many donors over the years, for assisting with the following 
Zambezi Society operations in Parks Estate areas:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU ARE ENJOYING READING OUR ZAMBEZI SOCIETY HISTORICAL SERIES, AND WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A 

CONTRIBUTION TO HELP US ACHIEVE MORE IN OUR NEXT 40 YEARS, PLEASE MAKE A DONATION VIA THIS 

LINK:- 

 

HELP  US  DO M ORE -  MAKE  A  DONATION HERE  

https://zamsoc.org/donate-direct


 


